
 

Ms S Reynes, Head of Languages 
 

16 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Latin GCSE Starting September 2021 
 

In September, a new Latin GCSE course will be starting in the Classics Centre, which 
is open to all students going into Year 9 or 10 next year. You do not have to have done 
the Year 8 Beginners Latin class, as the GCSE class will start from scratch. 
 

The class will run on both Mondays and Wednesdays from 8.30 - 8.55 (in place of 
tutor), and after school from 3.10 - 4.30pm. The course runs for two years, and 
students will sit their Latin GCSE examination in summer 2023. 
 

If your child would like to join the GCSE Latin class, please can you send an email to 
Dr Robinson at lro@cheney.oxon.sch.uk to be added to the list? 
 

We will get back to you once we have received your response. 
 

Thank you very much and all best wishes, 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Sophie Reynes (Head of Languages) 
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